
S t. Mar y    An n un c i at ion   

OF   

T HE 

Website:    www.stmarysnavilleton.com 

Email: stmarynavilleton@mw.twcbc.com 

Facebook:   St. Mary’s Navilleton 

Phone: 923-5419  Fax: 923-3430 

St. Vincent de Paul Tri-Parish  

      Support Line: 923-2911 

Administrative Office Hours:  

     Mon.-Thurs. 7:30 am - 2:30 pm  

Pastor: Fr. Pius Poff, OFM, Conv 

    Cell: 812-786-3001   

 ppoff@mw.twcbc.com 

 Pastoral Associate of Parish Ministry: 

 Gayle Schrank   923-7811 

  gschrank@mw.twcbc.com 

Sacristan: Terry Boaz  

Coordinator of Religious Education: 

 Tina Ridge 923-5419 

    faithformation@mw.twcbc.com 

Coordinator of Youth Ministry:  

     Stephanie Willis 812-267-6654

 navilletonyouth@mw.twcbc.com 

Director of Music:  

 Susie Naville  923-7173   

 snaville99@yahoo.com 

Administrative Assistant:  

 Donna Pruzin  812-923-5419 

 stmarynavilleton@mw.twcbc.com 

Maintenance: Terry Boaz   923-8848 

Parish Pastoral Council: 

President: Melissa Duncan 502-689-9977 

Vice Pres.: Stephen Atherton 923-9491 

Members: Jill Rowe, Donna Hines,  

Jeff Wheatley, Stan Byerley, 

Marti Perronie 

Finance Council : 

Chairperson: Bob Grahek   923-6395 

Vice- Chairperson: Sam Smith 

Council Members: Paul Ulrich,  

Tina Koverman, Elizabeth Galligan, 

Elaine Edwards  

Building & Grounds Chairperson:  

Jeremy Schickel   502-376-4664 

Holy Name President:  

Ron Naville  923-7173 

Ministry of Consolation:  

Susie Naville 923-7173 

St. Anne’s Society President: 

Jamie Schilmiller  923-6558 

Respect Life Chairperson: 

Gayle Schrank  923-7811 

Confraternity of Christian Mothers: 

Phyllis Schickel 

Ladies of Navilleton Day Out:  

Linda Atherton  923-9491 

Catholic Schools Liaison: 

Lisa Zwissler@gmail.com or  502-649-1789 

MASS SCHEDULE: 

Sunday Liturgy:     Saturday 5:00 pm     Sunday 8:30 am and 11:00 am 

Weekday Liturgy:    Tuesday & Thursday  6:30 pm     Wednesday & Friday 8:30 am 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:     Saturday 4:00 - 4:30 pm Or anytime by appt. 

Eucharistic Adoration:    Thursday  7:00 - 8:00 pm 

St. Anthony Devotions:    Tuesday  7:00 pm 
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Open YAC’s at Navilleton— We would like to invite all Middle/High School youth to participate in open YAC at St. Mary’s 

Navilleton Parish! This will be an opportunity for the youth to get moving and have some fun. The next dates are as follows: 

March 11

th

, April 15

th

, May 13

th

, June 10

th

, and July 15

th

 from 6-8 P.M. at St. Mary’s Navilleton. This will be open to both St. John 

Starlight and St. Mary Navilleton.  

Open Gyms @ Starlight- We would also like to invite all Middle/High School youth to participate in Open Gyms at St. John’s 

parish! The next dates are as follows: March 19

th

, April 23

rd

, May 19

th

, June 25

th

, & July 9

th

 from 6-8 P.M. in the gym at St. John’s 

Starlight. This will be open to both St. John Starlight and St. Mary Navilleton.  

Upcoming High School Retreats: Catalyst Catholic will be hosting a number of high school retreats this Winter/Spring. Make 

sure to save the dates: 

To the Heights (Underclassmen 9

th

-11

th

)- February 29- March 1 2020. $125 per person including lodging, food, and retreat ma-

terials.  

Fire & Water - High school confirmation retreat at Mt. St. Francis April 4th - 5th. catalystcatholic.org to register 

Youth Ministry, please contact Stephanie Willis at 812-267-6654, or navilletonyouth@mw.twcbc.com 

Parish and Stewardship News 

Youth Ministry 

W 

e, the faith community of St. Mary Navilleton, in 

concert with the Universal Church, will provide the 

members of our community a home for spiritual growth 

and the worship of God. 

S 

tewardship is A Way of Life.  Stewardship is not an idea, a 

program, or an annual appeal.  Stewardship is a way of 

life for the baptized Christian.  Stewardship is what we do 

after we say, “I Believe”.  

 

S 

tewardship of Time: How much of your time 

do you offer to God in prayer each day?  

How much time in reading the Word of God  in 

the Bible? 

 

S 

tewardship of Talent: What gifts of God did you use 

during the week that expressed gratitude to God? 

Treasure 

Collection of Week  34 (Feb 16)  $7,000.00 

Needed weekly to meet expenses  $6,545.21 

 

   Over/(under) weekly budget  $454.79 

 

Envelopes: Sunday Collection #84  $6,751.00 

Loose Contributions: Sunday Collection  $249.00 

 

 

Actual Collected thru Week 34  $253,170.47 

Budget Total Thru Week 34  $222,537.14 

    Over (under) Annual Budget  $30,633.33 

 

Last Year YTD Collections     $236,426.21 

Schickel  

Masonry Restoration 

ASH WEDNESDAY MASSES 

will be celebrated 

FEBRUARY 26, 2020 

at 8:30am and 7:00pm 

Next week we will take up the                                                

Collection for the Church in Central & Eastern Europe.   

This collection supports the Church in more than 20 countries 

that are still struggling to recover in the aftermath of com-

munist rule. Funds from this collection support pastoral care, 

catechesis, building renovations, and seminary formation. 

Your support restores the Church and builds the future in this 

region. Please prayerfully consider how you can support the 

collection next week. More information can be found at 

www.usccb.org/ccee. 

A NOTE FROM THE ORDEROF FRIAR SERVANTS OF MARY 

Dear Fr. Poff  

 Just a short note to express our sincerest thanks and 

appreciation to you and your parish community of St. Mary 

of the Annunciation for their generous donations of $2,049.58 

in response to our Mission Appeal presented by Fr. Michael 

M. Guimon, O.S.M. the weekend of September 28/29, 2019.  

Through their prayers and generosity our Servite Missionaries 

will be able to continue their ministries to the people they 

serve and for the formation of their young Servite Seminari-

ans.  Our Missions were blessed with the Ordination to the 

Presbyterate of two young Zulu men as Servite Priests in De-

cember 2019. 

 Please extend our sincerest thanks and appreciation 

to your parish community and assure them that they will be 

remembered in the prayers of all Servites, especially those 

serving our Missions in KwaZulu-Natal,  Republic of South Afri-

ca. We ask that you request your parishioners to pray for an 

increase in vocations to the Priesthood and Religious Life. 

 May the Good Lord continue to abundantly bless 

you and your parish community with His generous mercy 

and love. 

 Gratefully yours, Bro. Michael Callary, OSM 


